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September 10, 2019 

 

TO:    Members of Los Angeles City Council 

 

FROM: Kerry Morrison 
  256 S. Norton Avenue 
  Los Angeles,  CA  90004 
  kerryhmorrison@gmail.com 
 

SUBJECT: Support for supportive housing project in Council District 13 
  Council File 12-1549-S10 
  1140-1152  N. Glendale Avenue, 1140-1155 N Lemoyne Street 
 

 

I am writing in support of the action to issue a Request for Proposal for a 

potential supportive housing project which will provide housing for up to 100 

formerly homeless individuals and/or families.   

 

The zoning of this particular site allows for more housing units and greater 

cost efficiency than other public parking lots in the vicinity.   

 

It is important, in this time when the city is facing a true humanitarian crisis 

with respect to people living on our streets, and many perishing, at an 

alarming rate, that the council move expeditiously to identify good site for 

housing.  This process is known to take years, and it is important to start now 

and not delay.  Please support the issuance of the RFP for this project. 

 

 

Cc:  Councilmember Mitch O’Farrell 


